
Dear North Hampton parents and families, 
  
That was quite a frost this morning!  It's only a matter of time now.  On that 
note, it's time to break out the winter jackets, hats and gloves if you haven't 
already.  At NHS we make sure the kids get outside as often as possible and 
aren't hindered by the cold, unless it's severe of course.  Thank you for 
making sure your child is well equipped for the colder weather.   
  
Our Veterans Day assembly this morning was amazing!  I've never been part 
of a more thoughtful and heartfelt ceremony honoring our nation's 
Veterans.  We were also privileged to have Governor Sununu join us.  Our 
students and staff were incredible! I am very proud to be their Principal  
Spotlight on Learning- The 8th graders and their teachers went 
to the Lowell National Historical Park in Lowell Massachusetts on Wednesday, 
November 8th as part of their Social Studies unit called Progress: 
Industrialization.  The students built their background knowledge by reading 
selections and watching a video about the Industrial Revolution in our 
country.   At the Lowell Mills, our students experienced a number of period 
and industry specific demonstrations, but also go to put their 18th/19th 
century engineering and design hats on and figure out how the canals worked 
and were integral to the industry.  Teaching and learning essentially comes 
down to engaging students in the learning experience, and this was a great 
one! 
  
I hope to see you next Wednesday evening for our Web2School and Report 
Card presentation, beginning at 6:30pm in the cafeteria. 
  
Have a great weekend and don't forget to thank a Veteran! 
  
Erik M. Anderson 
Principal 
North Hampton School 
eanderson@sau21.org 
(603) 964-5501 
  


